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How to Get Help 
from DOB 

/ 
 

 
The New York City Department of Buildings can be difficult to 
work with as a small business. When you are building out 
your storefront, making renovations, or doing any kind of 
alteration work, you will likely need approvals from DOB. We 
hear from small businesses in NoHo that this can be 
challenging and costly.  
 
In 2022, DOB rolled out a new program called “DOB NOW” 
designed to help small businesses get better, faster, and 
easier support. You’ll be able to indicate exactly what you 
need help with and get direct assistance. For purposes of this 
program, we believe that small business is defined as any 
storefront business that has fewer than 100 employees at a 
given location, so most should qualify.  
 
Get more information on this program by visiting our website 
at www.noho.nyc/dob-help 
 
If you have questions about this program, please reach out to 
us and we will help you out.  
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